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Power-Sucking Vampires Descend on City Hall Tomorrow

BE WARNED!
AN ELECTRIFYING SPOOKTACLE DRAWS NEAR...

VAT?
e Hordes of crazed vampires---looking vaguely similar to many Utilities employees---will descend upon
the City to vividly demonstrate the horrors and terrors of power-sucking “vampire loads.”
e Green Eco-Fairies will flit furiously trying to kill the vampire loads, but may be foiled by power-hungry
users who inadvertently keep the vampires alive.
e How will the drama end? (Spoiler Alert—it involves dancing vampires and Thriller)

VEN?
Wednesday October 31
10am

VERE?

City Hall Plaza
If it rains, ve vill relocate inside the City Hall Lobby.
Nothing stops vampires...

VYy?
To get an important message out in a fun way on a spooky day. Click here for background:
http://www.cityofpaloalto.org/civicax/filebank/documents/31716

Whether you have a cape and bloody fangs---or not--you are invited to join us. If you

dare...
(Hey, this is the most fun you’ll have all morning----unless you are lucky enough to be going to the Giants
Parade in SF!)

COUNT KATZULA

Debra Katz

Utilities Communications Manager
City of Palo Alto

PO Box 10250

Palo Alto CA 94303
debra.katz@cityofpaloalto.org
(650) 329-2474




